
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/7/2016 12:28:51 PM
Subject: FW: HUD questions

David- can you get us answers here?
 
We will need background info as to why we made the decision we did and what you suggest we say on the record.
 
This is an on deadline request for today so we will need the information as soon as possible.
 
From: Wilks, Avery [mailto:awilks@thestate.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 12:18 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: HUD questions
 
Hey Chaney,
 
I know last year Gov. Haley and some local officials requested federal disaster recovery funds from HUD, 
which ultimately amounted to $157 million statewide.
 
If I'm not mistaken, Haley's previous request was sent in December 2015.
 
Has she made a request for HUD money related to Hurricane Matthew and the subsequent flooding? 
 
If so, how much was that request for? Can I get a copy of that letter?
 
If not, does she plan to make a request?
 
I'd like to get a story in tomorrow's paper.
 
All the best,
-Avery
 

 
--
Avery Wilks
Reporter, The State Newspaper
803-374-3115
Twitter: @AveryGWilks
Facebook: facebook.com/averygwilks/
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